 (
From Mrs. Smith
) (
Welcome!  I am SO excited about our 6
th
, 7
th
 and 8
th
 grade classes!  I have been working hard to bring you more fun and educational activities in Social Studies!  In 6
th
 grade we will begin the year as archeologists – exploring history by digging it up! In 7
th
 grade we
 will begin with the Age of Exploration
 and progress through the antebellum period.  In 8
th
 grade we review the antebellum period and study through, at least, World War I.  
Class grading and expectation sheets were distributed to students during move-up day and are also linked to my we
bpage.  The classroom supply will be linked
 to my web page. 
All of my 6
,7,8
th
 grade students:  I would like to encourage you to sign up for the archery club this year.  Mrs. 
Hausler
 and I spent time becoming nationally certified with National Archery in the Schools and spend our time after school two days each week. Last year 
we met in the fall and spring, 
it was so much 
fun
,
 we have great ideas 
for games and activities
! 
We own our own equipment
, thanks to th
e support of the parents and the HSA
. I would love to see as many students as possible get involved
.
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